
 

Hosted by the Office of the College Head, New College. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

     ”Budget Planning Workshop”       

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Presented by ACMAPS , Student Financial Services and New College 

 
 
Your post-secondary education is a valuable investment, but the costs can sometimes be discouraging. 
With numerous responsibilities to meet and a busy academic schedule, it is important to develop  
financially smart habits like budgeting. Budgeting is about building a snapshot and roadmap to achieve 
your future goals.  Achieving financial wellness does not happen in a day.  
   

 
In this workshop, we will discuss financial tips that will lead you to money-managing success.  You will 
learn how you can be proactive in identifying ways to save and prevent debt accumulation with your 
very own Financial Support Peers! 
 
Come with questions and be prepared to walk away with practical tips.   
 

 
MONDAY FEBRUARY 24, 2020 

 
 HARRY CROWE Room, 109 Atkinson Building 

 
                                                                                              1pm – 2pm 
 
       
                

                                                                                                    Everyone welcome 
 
                          LIGHT REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED 
  

 
To register and secure your seat, please visit: http://www.yorku.ca/newcol/forms/view.php?id=135 

 
 

Should you have any questions, please email newcol@yorku.ca or 
contact the Office of the College Head at 416-736-5233. 
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